
 

 
 

Designated City and workplace 
Pokhara 

 
Friends helping to move and 

enjoying a well earned lunch 

 
 

 
 
Thanks:  
 For the positive feedback 

 For the great final weeks in 
Gießen 

 For all the support when we 
were moving 

 That we could book our flight 

 

To  cons ide r :   
 For the final 4 weeks in 

Germany: The things to do, the 
goodbyes 

 That some more people will be 
interested in praying and giving 

 
D o n at i o n s :  

IBAN: 
DE.376729.2200.000.111.1
11.6 
BIC: GENODE61WIE 
Bank: Volksbank Kraichgau 
Purpose: Ulli & Tina  Gomer 
 
For USA and UK you can 
contact us: 
mail@tinaundulli.de 
 

 

Business English course at the chamber of commerce 

we are thankful that we got a lot of positive feedback from our Gomer News 5. In 
addition to that quite some people told us that they wanted to support us 
financially. This means that we could move forward in the pace that we had 
intended! 
Since January a lot has happened. We’re very thankful that also Tina’s home 
church agreed to be our sending church- together with Ulli’s home church. 

 

The middle of Germany 
Our final weeks in Gießen were great. We finished 
our work in the language courses and at PAI in the 
end of February. Then it was time to pack, sell and 
give away our belongings before we moved- most of 
that happened within a few days. It all worked out 
really well- although it was a lot to do. 5 ½ years (for 
Tina) and 2 ½ years (for Ulli) were coming to an end. It was a good time and we 
feel very blessed. 

 
Let’s go South 
Since the beginning of March we’ve been living in a very small town close to 
Heidelberg- here we prepare ourselves for moving to Nepal. We have classes 
about practical and cultural topics and we do practical work. Our employer is a 
Christian development organization which will second us to the Nepalese 
Christian organization INF. 
 

 
Heading East 
Right now we have reached about 80 % of our support level- that is why a few 
days ago we could book our flight! For us this is a big miracle for which we are 
very thankful. Our plane is scheduled on May 5th. At the same time20 % of our 
support is still missing. If you want to take part in our work and want to contribute 
financially, we’d be very encouraged. We’d also be excited if we found some more 
people who want to pray for us and encourage us.  
 
What’s next? 
The coming weeks we’ll continue to work here and have our classes, we’ll try to 
get everything organized and we’ll  say goodbye to family, friends and church. 
This Sunday (April 10th) and next Sunday (April 17th) our churches will have a 
service in which they pray for us and send us out. 
 
We assume that you’ll receive the next Gomer News from Nepal, 
 
We hope you are fine?! 
 

Be a blessing, 
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Edi t ion  

Dear all, 
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